
Glow update for parents    19th January 2021 

 

Launchpad changes 

Mrs McIntyre has changed the layout of the Glow Launchpad for our children and added new tiles 

that give direct access to the most commonly used applications teachers direct their children to.  

If your child clicks on the house tab, indicated by the arrow, this is the Launchpad your child will see. 

They can click on the tiles to go to the various areas. For applications requiring personal log ins, 

these will still be required. We hope this is helpful. 

This Launchpad will now be the only place children can access the NLC Virtual classrooms. Due to its 

popularity the NLC Virtual classroom team will be closed as it cannot sustain the number of children 

accessing it.  
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